
From: Atourina Moulden  

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 10:24 AM 

To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Street Parking 

  

Hello, 

  

As a London resident, I STRONGLY support Councillor Lewis' change to the overnight 

street parking. 

 

My husband and I moved into our first house 3 years ago.  We have a single paved 

driveway and beside that we have stones set down for an additional vehicle.  We've been 

parking our vehicles in both spots since the day we moved in (as did the people who lived 

there before us).  Being able to park both vehicles on our property was a big deal breaker 

when we bought the house. 

 

On Friday, my husband got a warning ticket for parking on OUR lawn.  I understand he 

may have parked too far into the lawn that day, but what other choice do we have?  We've 

been doing it for 3 years and NOW it's become an issue?   

  

I believe we should be able to park on the street (without having to obtain a permit, which 

we can only get 15 of them a year!) any time, as long as there is no snow on the 

ground.  Starting the overnight street parking Victoria Day weekend is too much of a far 

stretch.   And stopping it in September? As stated earlier, I strongly support this proposed 

change.  November - April just makes sense.   

  

I know I am not the only one who supports this.  I hope the City of London will do the right 

thing for us homeowners that are put in this unfortunate situation. 

  

Thank you, 

Atourina Moulden 
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